From: JOSEPHINE WARD [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 07 April 2014 13:36

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Representations to review case

Lorraine

Once my head clears I am hoping to draft the representations to review the prosecution. I want to wait
to see what tomorrow reveals in terms of the Court's attitude.

Regards

Josephine




